
Dear Parents- 

I hope you all stayed safe and warm this week while we experienced what I hope are the coldest temperatures of the winter.  
The low temps this week sure threw us a curveball. The frigid temps and cancelled school days disappointed many because 
they forced our Catholic Schools’ Week plans to be cancelled. Some we will be able to re-schedule, others we will not. We do 
plan to have our Talent Show as scheduled tomorrow at 9AM. We are working on rescheduling our Jesus Food pack. We have 
not heard if it will be possible to reschedule the Bishop’s visit. His schedule is organized months in advance, and he is a very 
busy person. I will keep you updated as I find out details. 

A big thank you to all of you who came out for what I hope is the first annual PTO Bowling party. It was great to see so many 
of you there! The families that attended sure looked like they had fun. It was a great opportunity to connect and enjoy the 
company of other school families. 

Thank you to all of the families that supported the DMCS Mass on Saturday night. Our students did a fantastic job in all the 
roles they played! Every one of them made me proud. Thank you parents, for supporting this important outreach.  

Next week we will host our Open House to welcome any prospective families on Thursday, February 7 th from 4-6 PM. If you 
know of anyone looking at sending their child to our school next school year, please spread the word.  We will be available to 
give school tours, answer questions, and help with registration. 

Have you filled out your financial aid application through TADS yet? If you are applying for financial assistance for the 2019-
2020 school year, you need to get these forms completed early. Many organizations that contribute to our aid pool have early 
completion dates. You do not need to wait for your taxes to be completed. You can use last year’s information to apply. If you 
hope to get financial assistance next year, a TADS financial aid application must be completed. Please contact Ginger Van 
Hecke with any questions. 

The Catholic United Financial Raffle is still in progress. Please sell your families tickets to help us reach our goal of buying 
new tables for the cafeteria. We need your support! Every dollar raised stays at our school! Thank you! 

 

God Bless You All! Warmer weather is on the way!  

Gina Ashley 

 

“The purpose of my instruction is that all believers would be filled with love that comes from a pure heart, a clear conscience, and 
genuine faith.”    1 Timothy 1:5 
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FRIDAY MENU: chicken noodle 
soup, turkey sand, fruit, cookie. No 
salad bar. 

SCRIP Orders for this week may be 
delayed until early next week.   

Stay Warm 


